


 Janet said the Statewide Advisory Committee Meetings will be held at 1:00 p.m. on the 
last day (Tuesday, February 28) of the Educating for Careers Conference in 
Sacramento. If you’re attending and would like to assist with these industry partner 
meetings, please contact Janet. 

 
 Finally, Janet requested districts turn in their District Agreement so Teresa Schneider 

can send their financial workbook. Also, first quarter claims were due at the end of 
October. 

 
 
III. K12 SWP Pathway Coordinators — Kenny Lopez & Michelle Wong 
 Kenny Lopez shared that Cal-PASS+ data uploads were due November 1, but districts 

may still upload their data over the next few days. Michelle Wong mentioned Round 5 
submissions were still being read and awards should be going out mid-December.  

 
 Melissa Murphy from IMAGO is available to help districts who have instructors working 

on the certificate for Leadership Alternate Strategy modules. Also, there may be 
additional modules for a second certificate coming soon. Please contact Kenny or 
Michelle for more info. 

 
 
IV. Advisory Committee Meetings — Mike McColm 
 Mike McColm reminded District Coordinators that the fall Advisory Committee Meeting 

minutes and sign-in sheets are due to our office by December 16, 2022. Also, the 
William F. Noli Award nominations are due by January 9, 2023. Please refer to the 
attached submission guidelines for specific details and share with your instructors. This 
year, the awards will be presented at our spring Advisory Night event to be held for the 
first time at CTEC on April 20, 2023. 

 
 
V. Career Tech Expo Recap — Anthony Ayerza 
 Anthony Ayerza thanked districts for their participation in this year’s Career Tech Expo 

event at Chukchansi Park. Over 1,900 students and 80 business partners attended the 
event, and our main sponsor, Chevron, was impressed with the turnout and event itself. 
Business partners that were a part of our student experiences were very pleased with 
the students districts sent. Kenny Lopez mentioned several students received job offers, 
following their participation in this year’s event. 

 
 
VI. Other 
 Margo Perkins reminded everyone that there will be no District Coordinators Meeting in 

December and the January meeting will be pushed back one week to January 12, 2023 
at 2:00 p.m. via Zoom. 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:23 p.m. 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

A.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  DATES TO REMEMBER 
  

2022 
Nov. 30-Dec. 3 ACTE Career Tech Visions 
 
2023 
February 26-28 California Educating for Careers Conference –  
  Sacramento Convention Center 
March 3   Apprenticeship Workshop – UA Local 246 
TBD   Career Skills Challenge 
April 20  Spring Advisory Night – Career Technical Education Charter (CTEC) 
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